
Notice of Public Hearing 
Taylors Fire and Sewer District 

Sewer User Fee Changes 
 

The Taylors Fire and Sewer District hereby gives Notice of Public Hearing regarding possible 
changes to the Sewer User Fees that are placed on Taylors Fire and Sewer District Tax Notices. 
The public hearing is to be held before the Board of Commissioners on June 19, 2014, 
immediately following the Regular Scheduled Board of Commissions Meeting at 4:30pm at the 
District Office located at 3335 Wade Hampton Blvd. Taylors, SC 29687. 

The Current Sewer Fee Structure is: 

Residential Unit   $20 

Homestead Exemption  $10 

Business / Commercial  $50 

Church (no daily activities)  $50 

Church (daily activities)  $100 

School     $200 

Industry    $250 

 

This formal notice is in compliance with the South Carolina Code of Law, Section 6-1-80, 1976 
as amended. 

 


